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INFORMATION REPORT 

In July 2023, following the affirmative membership vote to approve the General Revision of the ALA 

Bylaws in the first half of 2023, the ALA-APA Board of Directors charged the ALA-APA Bylaws 

Committee with concomitantly amending the ALA-APA Bylaws via a general revision—in consultation 

with the ALA Governance Office staff, the ALA general council, and the ALA parliamentarian. We were 

asked to complete that work by February 1, 2024. 

 

I am happy to report that we have made considerable progress in executing that charge—approximately 

70% of the revision is complete. Unfortunately, however, we will not have completed the work by 

February and will, therefore, request an extension from the ALA-APA Executive Board. 

 

In closing, I want to thank the other members of the Bylaws Committee, all of whom are wonderful  

colleagues to work with, as are Sheryl Reyes and Adrian Stratton.  

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Brian E. C. Schottlaender, Chair  
Emily Daly 
H J Pedelty 
Mark D. Robison 
Cara B. Stone 
David I. Stokes, Associate 
Peter D. Hepburn (Executive Board Liaison) 
Sheryl Reyes (Director, Office of ALA Governance, Staff Liaison) 


